
TO:  Dr. Gearl Loden    
FROM: Julie Weaver 
RE:  Single Source Purchases 
DATE:  February 13, 2018 
 
Please request approval from the Board for the following single source 
purchases for the month of February 2018.  
 
      
                
SS1802  College Board   $79,000  
 
 
The district wishes to purchase AP Exams booklets for Tupelo High School 
students. College Board is the sole source provider of this product.  
 
 
 
 
 
 


